
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

September 21, 1944

Dear Governor Eccles:

Thank you very much for

your letter of September nineteenth,

together with the enclosed material.

I appreciate your letting me have

your views.

With kindest regards,

Yery sincerely,

SAMUEL I. ROSENMAN
Special Counsel to the

President

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. G.
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